
 

 

 

A tribute to Professor Ion Colojoară 

 

 

 

 

Fellows, friends, and former students, from Romania and abroad 

have suggested to the editorial board that this issue of the Annals of the 

University of Bucharest (mathematical series) should be 

 

dedicated to Professor Ion Colojoarǎ 

 

on his 80th anniversary. The Editors have enthusiastically embraced this 

idea. 

We hope the issue achieved in his honor brings Professor Ion 

Colojoarǎ the joy his producers felt. Among these, it is proper to mention 

the names of Aurelian Gheondea and Radu Miculescu, without the efforts 

of whom this issue would not have been successfully accomplished.  
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